
 

 

 

 

August 2022 

Dear Cross Country Parents, 

We have a fun opportunity for you to give a “shout out” to your athlete(s) to encourage them 

through this season.  The Booster Club is making a booklet that will include the Cheer Sheets 

(names and photos of each athlete), business sponsors, useful information, and a space for 

parents to give a shout out!  The cost of $5 per line is another way for you to support the team 

and help offset the costs of team activities, warm ups and other team expenses. 

Here are a couple examples but feel free to be creative! 

● Petunia:  Cheering you on to do your best this season!  Love, Mom & Dad 

● Douglas:  Train insane or remain the same.  You’ve got this!  Nana & Pop 

Cost is $5 per line, 55 characters per line.  Forms and payment are due Thurs., September 10th.  

Pay by cash or check.  Checks should be made out to Donegal Cross Country Booster Club. 

Return this form to the Booster Club at donegalxcboosterclub@gmail.com or to one of the 

coaches at practice. 

 

Athlete’s Name:  

Message:  
 

Athlete’s Name:  ❑ Same as above 
Message:  

 

Athlete’s Name:  ❑ Same as above 
Message: 
 

 

Athlete’s Name:  ❑ Same as above 
Message: 
 

 

* If more space is needed, please use the back. 

Total # of lines:   
 X $5  

Total Amt. Due   
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